
From: Maddelyn Vanicelli <mvanicell@chipublib.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2024 1:38 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Yvette Garcia <ygarcia@chipublib.org> 
Subject: Gift Card 

  

My name is Maddelyn Vanicelli.  I work for Chicago Public Library.  I have been hosting 
blood drives for the Red Cross at our location.  This summer, because there was a 
blood shortage, the red cross gave out $100 virtual gift cards to Amazon to anyone who 
hosted a blood drive in July or August.  Since I hosted one, I just received the code.  I 
am passing it on to my manager so that it can be used for ordering supplies for our 
branch.  I was told to notify you of this gift.  Thanks. 

  

  

Maddelyn Vanicelli | Librarian 1 

Sulzer Regional Library| Chicago Public Library 

4455 N Lincoln Ave | Chicago IL  60625|  

mvanicell@chipublib.org 
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